DEC 30 1983

Unfon Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell
Vice President

P.0. Box 149
St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated November 28, 1923, for renewal of Materials
License 24-02020-06.

We received your check for $110; however, your application 1s subject to
renewal fees totalling $180 as specified in fee Categories 2D ($70) and

3L ($110) of Section g70.31 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170. Please note Foot-
note 1(c) which states, in part, that “"applications for renewal of materials
licenses and approvals shall be accompanied by the prescribed fee for each
category...." Accordingly, an additional fee of %70 is due. Payment of the
additional fee should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and
mailed to my attention at our Washington D.C. address. When submitting the
additional fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 75985,

Your application will be processed by the Regfon III Licensing staff located
at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I11inois 60137. The additional fee,
however, is required prior to issuance of the renewal.

Sincerely,

Orginaf Signed BY

e n
Glenda ‘ﬂ‘éﬁ%'a

License Fee Management Branch
0ffice of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Region III
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